
  

 

 

Primary Tech Competition 

Winners 

Well done Kirsten (Y6) and Olivia (FS2) who 

have been chosen as winners by 

PrimaryTech for the national competition 

coming 2nd and 5th overall! 

 

March 2020 

NEWS 

Lenten Virtual Pilgrimage 

This week (15th – 19th March) our Chaplaincy 

Team are encouraging our children to join 

the St Cuthbert’s Schools in a virtual 

pilgrimage.  We are asking for donations to 

the Foodbank as sponsorship for the children. 

Zig-Zag Parking 

Please remember that the Zig-Zag Markings 

outside our school gates are not to be used 

for parking or drop-offs during the 

designated times. 

8:15 – 9:15am 

2:30 – 3:30pm 

These markings are to help us keep all our 

school community safe. 

 

Follow us on Twitter… See what is happening in school via our Twitter feeds 

@STM_Hull 

 

Parents Evening 

Your child’s class teacher will ring you week 

beginning 19th April to discuss your child’s 

progress this year and how you can continue 

to help at home.  We will be in touch with 

more detail regarding the finer detail after 

the Easter break. 

THANK YOU! 

We are so thankful for your ongoing support 

and kind messages for staff, throughout the 

difficult lockdown period.  It has been 

amazing to see your children come back 

and we have been blown away by their 

resilience and attitude to learning!  

Attendance Challenge 

Keep up the fantastic start to our 

attendance challenge this term. Be at school 

or engaged with learning at home to be in 

with a chance of winning a GIANT Easter 

Egg! 

School Photographs 

We are delighted that the school 

photographer will be visiting us on 

Tuesday 27th April   


